
St. Mary’s School  Local Education Advisory Council   

Minutes for May 8, 2013   

 
Present:  Fr. Mike Campbell, Rita Angel, Nicole Huffman, Ken Masselli, Alison Donahue, Ben Schenkel, Ann Marie 

Lowers   

Absent: Fr. Chris Foxhoven, Tom Betz, Anita Betz, Tim Binegar, Jim Wojick    

Guests: None  

  

Principal Report – The teachers had their last publisher presentation today for a new math series.  They will begin 

discussions to come to a final decision on the publication they will go with.  

 The last day of school will be a full day of school this year.  This is due to SMS already using several 

waiver days this school year. Teacher salaries are being finalized and contracts will be offered soon.  

2013-14 registrations are beginning to come in to the office.  Too early to report on numbers.  

8th grade graduation will be the same night as the last day of school and will be at the church. Rita 

has completed her research and phone will be put into the classrooms in an effort to improve 
school safety. First Communion was a huge success.  

  

Booster Report – The banquet is coming up quickly.  Ann Marie has passed on all the records of her coaching tenure to 

Jim.  

  

Home & School Report – Just finished the flower sale and are aggressively looking for volunteers for the picnic.   

After School Tutoring Report – After school tutoring is done for the year.  Nicole has put a request in the church 

bulletin looking for volunteers from the parish to help with tutoring.  WSCC is also still 

actively looking for volunteers.  We will still be attending the MC leadership fair in the 

fall.   

SCRIP Report – Things are going well.   

Marketing Reports – Rita has a meeting with Bill White on Friday and will invite him to our June meeting to give the 

LEAC a status update.  Off/White has built all the new templates for us (letterhead, envelopes, 

registration packets, etc.) and we now have full ownership of these to modify and use with full 
ownership.  

Finance Report – None given, Tom Betts was not present at the meeting.   

Old Business – Elections are complete and Tony Huffman and Jim Hartlage selected as new members to replace Ann 
Marie and Ken.  They will be invited to the June meeting.   

New Business – None.   

Next Meeting - 6/12/13 @ 6PM, Rectory   

Meeting Adjourned     


